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Y Pwyllgor Iechyd a Gofal Cymdeithasol 

Health and Social Care Committee 

 

Dear William, 

Requesting information from health boards in Wales 

Thank you for your letter relating to the above subject, received on 9 April 

2015. 

Your letter asks whether the Health and Social Care Committee (“the 

Committee”) has experienced delays receiving information it has requested 

from health boards in Wales. I can confirm that the Committee has not 

experienced delays similar to those reported by the Petitions Committee.  

 

The Committee is particularly grateful to the Welsh NHS Confederation for its 

assistance in this regard. Its staff work with Committee clerks to ensure the 

information requested is: 

 sought from the most relevant officers within health boards; 

 received in a timely manner; and  

 provided in the level of detail necessary to enable the Committee to 

complete its work effectively.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Rees AM 

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

 

William Powell AM 

Chair, Petitions Committee  
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